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Jemez Mountains Electric Cooperative, Inc.’s Rate Change 
Request Heard at New Mexico PRC Meeting

Next Steps Include Response to Protests by JMEC, PRC Staff Determinations 

ESPANOLA, N.M., January 27, 2022 – The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (PRC) issued an order 
suspending rates proposed by Jemez Mountains Electric Cooperative, Inc. (JMEC), following its Wednesday, January 
26, 2022, meeting, directing JMEC to file its objections (response) to protests filed by Thursday, February 3. 

Upon receipt of JMEC’s response, PRC Staff will have until Thursday, February 10, to file its determination which 
includes, among other matters, the number of valid, timely protests per rate class; if Staff agrees with JMEC’s 
objections to the protests and why; if JMEC’s Advice Notice met regulatory requirements; and whether the PRC 
should assign this rate change request to a hearing examiner for a public hearing.

JMEC will produce an update and post it to this page when the commission next takes material action.

###

An important part that stewardship is effective communications and with the proposed rate change, members and 
consumers served by JMEC have multiple options to stay informed:

• Community presentations: Those who would like to invite a member of the JMEC team to visit with their 
group about the proposed rate change, may schedule by calling Tina Trujillo at 505.367.1151 or emailing 

ttrujillo@jemezcoop.org.




